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Friday, November 21, 2014 

As the holiday season quickly approaches us, Stewart Street Elementary School has accepted the 

challenge to help feed the homeless in our community.  This year our goal is to provide easily 

accessible non-perishable items to the homeless men and women that are camping in the woods 

near the Flying J and Pilot Travel Plazas. No monies will be accepted to enter the dance; instead 

we are asking that STUDENTS, FACULTY AND STAFF to bring the listed items below. 

 

PreK-Potted Meat 

 

Kindergarten-Canned Sardines 

 

1st Grade-Spam Meat 

 

2nd Grade-Vienna Sausages 

 

3rd thru 5th Grades-Canned Good Items 

 

 

Your support will help feed the many homeless individuals in our community.  Thank you in 

advance for your continuous support. 

 


